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Enjoy! Aspire! Achieve! Now and in the future!  

    Lingham Weekly 

 

Next week: 

Monday 20th October – Library open until 

4pm 

Wednesday 22nd October – Spooky disco 

Friday 25th October – Wear green for 

International Dwarfism Awareness Day 

Friday 25th October – Finish for half 

term 

Monday 4th November – back to school 

Attendance: 

Well done to Juniper Class who received the highest attendance of 98%!  

Let’s Celebrate! 

A big congratulations to our Lingham stars! 

 Values Award  Star of the Week 

EYFS Jaxson (F1),  Freddie (F2) Frankie (F1), Mak (F2) 

Year 1 Lacey, Annie Alfie, Clay 

Year 2 Lola, Keegan Niamh, Patrick 

Year 3 Bonnie, Elsie Ronin, Oliver 

Year 4 Adyan, JJ Ellis, Kenzi 

Year 5 Minnie, Macy George, Kai 

Year 6 Noah Mia 

 

       Other News 

Spooky Disco times: 
 

F2 & Year 1: 2-3pm. 

 

Year2 & Year3 & Year4: 3.20 - 

4.20pm 

 

Year5 & Year6: 4.30-5.30pm 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook. 

  



October is 'Dwarfism Awareness Month' and national 

'Dwarfism Awareness Day’ is next Friday 25th October. 

We thought it would be a wonderful opportunity to raise 

awareness of dwarfism by wearing green on the day - this 

could be a full green outfit, a t-shirt or even a hair band or pair of socks. 

  

Our reward day this term will be on Friday 25th 

October. We will be having an ‘Animal Day’ at school! 

The children have been working hard to achieve 30 

stars to earn this reward. We will be welcoming several guests on 

Friday, such as snakes, owls, meerkats and many more! 

All donations for the Wirral Food Bank are being collected 

from school up until Tuesday 22nd October. Items 

particularly in need are: cereal, tinned fruit/vegetables, 

tinned soup, tinned meat, jam and deodorant. Thank you.  

From next week, we will be selling merchendice linked with 

the British Legion Poppy Appeal at various prices.  

Our year 4/5 girls enjoyed their football match vs 

Overchurch yesterday evening. In very muddy 

conditions, they worked exceptionally hard making 

tackles, winning the ball back and getting it forward. 

They never stopped smiling and showed real resilience 

and determination which eventually led to us scoring! We are immensely proud of you 

all! Well done girls!



Below is a list of clubs we have on offer at at school after half term. 

Check your email/APP to sign up your child, the survey closes at midday 

on Tuesday. Confirmation letters will be sent out by the end of next 

week. 

Year group Club Day 

Reception Mindful Yoga Monday 

Years 1 & 2 Christmas Craft Wednesday 

Team games  Wednesday 

Cheerleading  Monday 

Years 3 & 4 Comic Club Wednesday 

Board games Tuesday 

Christmas Craft Monday 

Years 5 & 6 Choir Wednesday 

Football MFC Friday 

Team games Monday 

Paid clubs (separate 

letter issued) 

Judo  

Shadow Dance 

 

  

 


